
Coronavirus and Staying Healthy 
 

 
The Unique Movers take necessary steps to avoid spread of COVID-19. Our highest 
priority is to keep our staff and customers safe. We are opened to serve at all our 
locations. If there are any disruptions in our operations, we will work with alternative 
moving plans and notify the customer. 

 
The Unique Movers requests all customers to extend the same courtesy. If you contact 
with a person supposedly infected with coronavirus or if at least one of the following 
conditions are observed, please contact office prior to your move date. 

 

FEVER COUGH SHORTNESS OF BREATH 
 
We highly appreciate your cooperation, support, and responsibility. 
We promise you our continuous efforts to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and follow all 
strict guidelines by the official public health and government. We always take 
responsibility to meet your moving requirements. 

 
We always respect your trust. 

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
The Unique Movers Management. 


